
BAPTISMS:  Parents & godparents are required to 
attend a class focused on  their responsibilities & the 
meaning of the Sacrament prior to the ceremony. 
Classes are held on the 3rd Wednesday of the month. 
Call the parish office to set an appointment. After the 
initial interview the office will call you to schedule the 
class and the Baptism.  
 

MARRIAGES/QUINCEAÑERAS: They need to be 
arranged at least six months prior by calling the parish 
office & scheduling an appointment with a priest or 
deacon.  
 

VOCATIONS: If you think that God might be calling 
you to serve God as a priest, a brother, or sister 
contact: Fr. John Love at (805) 968-1078 or 
frlove@gmail.com. 

  

UPCOMING AT SACRED HEARTUPCOMING AT SACRED HEART  
  

• First Day of Altar Server Training   Feb  29 
• Confirmation I Class    Mar    2 
• Food Pantry     Mar    6 
• Catholic Relief Services Collection   Mar    6 
• Virtus Training - Re-certification   Mar    8 
• Confirmation II Class    Mar    9 

 
 

OUR SHARED MISSION 
 

We are called to be an unconditionally loving 
 and welcoming community.  

We have been called by our Baptism, into the body of 
Christ, and we celebrate our relationship in Word, 

Sacrament, and family celebration. 

 

Rev. John Vogel, Administrator 
Rev. Carlos Macias, LC, Associate Pastor 

Rev. Daniel O’Sullivan, Pastor Emeritus 
Deacon John Barry 

Deacon Fernando Flores 
Deacon Phil Conforti 

Deacon Humberto Guzman 

 

Vivian Nichols, Business Manager 
Karen Oishi, Office Manager 
Marion Inglis, Bulletin Editor 
Aurora Gonzales, Secretary 
Sr. Margaret Mary, SND, DRE 
Justin Wilburn, Youth Ministry 
Christine Benner, Principal 
Don Mulville, Maintenance; Sp. Events Coord. 

 

RELIGIOUS SERVICES 
(SERVICIOS RELIGIOSOS) 

 

WEEKEND EUCHARIST: 
 

Saturday and Eves of Holy Days: 5:30 p.m. 
Sundays: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m. 
12:00 noon (Español), and 5:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE: 
 

Monday - Friday: 7:00, 8:30 a.m. 
Saturday: 8:30 a.m. 
 
 

CONFESSION SCHEDULE: 
 

Friday: 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  
Saturday: 4:00 p.m. -  5:00 p.m.  
 

DEVOTIONS 
 

Morning Prayer: Monday - Friday 6:40 am, 8:15 am 
Rosary: Monday—Friday 6:25 am 9:00 am 
   Saturday  6:00 am 
   Sunday  7:00am 
Holy Hour: Friday 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm            
        First & last Friday of the Month 7-8 p.m.    
       (Español) 
 

Divine Mercy Chaplet & Rosary: Friday 3 p.m. 

SACRED HEART CATHOLIC CHURCH  
10800 HENDERSON RD., VENTURA, CA 93004  

(805) 647-3235; FAX (805) 647-8087 
Visit us on the WEB at: www.sacredheartventura.org 

Email us at: rectory@sacredheartventura.org 
Parish Office Hours: Monday - Friday 8:30AM - 4:30PM 
 Saturday 8:30AM - 2PM & Sunday 7:30AM - 11:45AM 

 
 

     SACRED HEART SCHOOL 
   10770 Henderson Rd., Ventura, CA 93004  (805) 647-6174  
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   Today we hear Jesus talking about a fig tree, how it 
was not fruitful and needed to be cut down. As we 
journey through Lent, we need to ask ourselves how 
fruitful are we? The fig tree probably looked real pretty 
with nice leaves; but since it was not fruitful, it          
was useless. We might look like nice people and     
look really cool with our religious things, but how fruitful 
are we? Have we encouraged others to live the    
Gospel by our example? Have we forgiven or ask       
for forgiveness? Are we peacemakers? Are we 
worshipping God in fullness of our spirit and in truth not 
hypocrisy? Do our words and actions reflect our faith at 
all times? Are we useful to God? Or useless to God? 
  None of us are evil, and many of us do good things 
and are examples of our faith.  But Lent is a time of 
Renewal and Conversion. What do we need to change 
or let go of to be more fruitful?   

Reflections by Fr. Carlos  
 
 

   Many times throughout history Jesus makes himself 
needy. God really does not need us but at times     
wants our collaboration. That's what happened to the 
Samaritan woman whom Jesus asked for water. Jesus 
made this request from someone who in a way 
represented an enemy of His original people. We know 
at that time the relations between the Samaritans and 
the Jews were not the friendliest. At the end of the 
story we see it is the woman who benefits of the 
petition and talk with Jesus. That initial request led her 
to free her life of emotional attachments. 
   Jesus often does the same with us. He makes 
Himself needy to give us an unexpected blessings. 
Often they are simple things like volunteering at a 
church ministry, social volunteering, etc. When we look 
to help a need of the Lord in our brothers it seems we 
are doing a favor, when deep down is He who fills us 
with grace with those activities. I have had the 
experience of seeing this with some people. I think of 
people who have gone on missions to "give their time 
and effort." The great majority have told me they have 
received more than they have given. It would be 
worthwhile to be alert to see where Jesus says, "I need 
water," "I need your help." There may be the beginning 
of a great personal and communal blessing. God bless 
your week. 

Third Sunday of Lent 

“Unconditionally Pro-Life, Pro-Family” 

TODAY’S READINGS 
 

First Reading — The Lord God appears to Moses 
and directs him to go and deliver the Israelites from 
Egypt (Exodus 3:1-8a, 13-15) or Exodus 17:3-7. 
Psalm — The Lord is kind and merciful (Psalm 103) 
or Psalm 95. 
Second Reading — We are not to grumble like the 
people with Moses in the desert (1 Corinthians 10:1-
6, 10-12) or Romans 5:1-2, 5-8. 
Gospel — If you do not repent, you will all perish 
(Luke 13:1-9) or John 4:5-42 [5-15, 19b-26, 39a, 40-
42].  

 

Third Sunday of Lent 
February 28, 2016 

 

Merciful and gracious is the Lord, slow to anger and abounding in kindness. 
 

— Psalm 103:8 

 STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
 

             Every Friday during Lent at 7 p.m. in English.  

CATHOLIC RELIEF SERVICES COLLECTION 
Help Jesus In Disguise 

 

   Next Sunday, March 6th there will be envelopes at 
the end of the pews for the Catholic Relief Services 
Collection. 
   Your donation will help Jesus in disguise by 
providing humanitarian aid, resettling displaced 
individuals and families, and advocating on behalf of 
victims. Please visit www.usccb.org (search “Catholic 
Relief Services Collection”) to learn how your funds are 
making a difference. 
   If you would like to make a contribution to this worthy 
cause please return your donation the following 
weekend. 

BAPTISM PREPARATION CLASS MINISTRY 
 

   We are looking for individuals or/and married couples 
that wish to share their time & talent in a rewarding 
manner. The Baptism Preparation Class ministry 
informs and helps parents and godparents prepare for 
the celebration of the Sacrament of Baptism in the 
Catholic Church.  
   Training will be provided. If you are a practicing 
Catholic and feel called to share your time and talent an 
hour or so a couple times a year please contact Deacon 
Phil Conforti at 805-382-6816. 



 Youth Ministry News 
 

   As we approach the end of the year for our 
Confirmation program, I am constantly talking about 
the future with our Year 2 Candidates. One thing we 
constantly talk about is continued education after 
Confirmation. Most teens seem to have the same 
reaction to this concept saying things like, “I’ve 
spent two years in this program already, why do I 
have to learn more!?”. A lot of times we tend to think 
that once we’ve done our time in various Faith 
Formation programs we are good and don’t need     
to learn anymore. Well in fact it’s the exact 
opposite. Now I’m not saying we all need to be 
Theology Scholars or anything like that, but we do 
need to continue to learn about our faith in      
various forms. For instance, this past week, myself 
and thousands of other teens and adults attended 
LA Youth Day and Religious Education 
Congress. We didn’t go because we were forced, 
we went because we wanted to grow in our faith and 
in our knowledge of the faith. Our parish, as well as 
others, usually offer some sort of Lenten mission to 
grow during lent. Also, throughout the year our 
parish has various groups and ministries who put on 
events for the parish to come and worship together 
and grow together. So, continued education isn’t 
necessarily about going to class and learning, but 
rather growing in our faith in various forms. So I 
encourage you, if you don’t already, find ways to 
grow in your faith.  Whether it’s through YouTube 
videos, online articles, or bigger events like 
Congress. If you fail to nourish yourself you will 
starve spiritually and that’s not what the church 
wants. The church wants you to grow and become 
stronger in your faith. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

1. Classes this week: 
Sunday, February 28th, 9AM 
Sunday, February 28th, 10:30AM 
Wednesday, March 2nd, 4PM 

2. NO class Tuesday, March 1st, for Middle School. 
3. Formal Mass attendance will not be taken this 

weekend. 
Remaining Mass attendance weekends are March 
6th & March 13th. 

4. First Confession for Sunday students will take 
place Tuesday, March 1st, 6:30PM, in church.  
Please arrive by 6”:15PM, wear nice clothes, find 
name on pew and when finished, come to the 
religious ed office to pick up certificate. 

5. This month we are collecting wrapped Easter 
candy for juvenile detention. 

Sr. Margaret Mary  
 E-Mail: re@sacredheartventura.org 
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ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 
 

  Experience the joy, dignity, and blessings of 
serving the Lord at the holy sacrifice of the 
Mass during the weekend services and other 
liturgical celebrations by becoming an altar 
server.  

   Sacred Heart Church invites all students who have 
made their First Communion and are registered 
members of our parish to participate in an Altar Server 
Training program that will begin on Monday, February 
29th through Thursday, March 3rd from 3:00-5PM   
in the church. You will be trained to work with       
other ministers who faithfully serve our parish priests as 
they celebrate the weekend Masses and other liturgical 
celebrations. 
  Please pick up an application at the parish office, 
school office, or religious education office. Contact 
Sandie Dominguez for further information at 805-      
525-0010. 

LENTEN supper 
 

   Each Friday of Lent various ministries of 
Sacred Heart prepare and serve meatless 
suppers in Biedermann Hall. This week the 
cooks will be the Youth Ministry. Come 

enjoy fellowship, a nice meal and a night free from 
cooking. Supper is served from 5:15-7:15PM. 
Donations go to the St. Vincent de Paul Society to 
assist those in need. 

FOOD PANTRY 
 

   Next Sunday, March 6th is the first 
Sunday of the month. Please bring your 
non-perishable food items and place 
them in the red bins located outside the 
church doors. 

   Through your generosity Sacred Heart parishioners 
have been a great help to the many hungry families in 
our area. Thank you for your continued support. 

   Everyone who works in ministries at Sacred Heart and 
has contact with children and all staff and clergy are 
required to be VIRTUS certified and to recertify every 
four years. Next  re-certification class is: 

When: Tuesday, March 8th 
Time: 6—7:30PM 

Where: Padre Serra Room 
To sign up call: 647-3235 Ext.304 

SAFEGUARD THE CHILDREN 
 

VIRTUS TRAINING 



WORDS OF WISDOM… 
 

“Repentance may be old-fashioned but it is not outdated so long as there is sin.” 
~ J.C. Macauley 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Every Friday  

Friday 9 a.m. — Saturday 8:30 a.m. 
 

   We have not deserved to pray; but God, in His 
goodness, has permitted us to speak to Him. Our 
prayer is an incense which He receives with pleasure. 

(St. John Vianney) 
 

 Could you commit one hour to Our Lord in prayer on 
Friday at 1PM?  Please call Sally 647-2918.  

 

 
 
 

Intenciones de la Semana 
 

(†)Deceased  (-)Intentions  
 

Sunday, February 28 
5:30  pm (Sat)   † Anthony Kim Nguyen 
7:30  am † Jennifer Loan Nguyen 
9:00  am -  Parishioners of Sacred Heart 
10:30 am † Deceased member of KofC 
12:00 pm - Rosita Reyes 
5:30  pm † Anthony Kim Nguyen 
   

Monday, February 29 
7:00 am † Arturo Abutar 
8:30 am † James Krall 
 

Tuesday, March 1 
7:00 am - Andy Anguiano, Sr. 
8:30 am † Beth Knorowski 
4:00 pm The Palms 
 

Wednesday, March 2   
7:00 am † Francis Abutar  
8:30 am † Larry Doran 
 

Thursday, March 3  
7:00 am - Mary Queen of Heaven Nuns 
8:30 am - Abby Cubitt  
   

Friday, March 4 
7:00 am † Dan Corrigan 
8:30 am † Larry Cubitt 
 

Saturday, March 5 
8:30 am † Maria Thin Nguyen 

WEEKLY COLLECTION 
 
 
 
 

 

SUNDAY, February 21 , 2016 COLLECTION 
 

Parish Support:$12,556.03      School Support:$200.00 
Capital Improvements:$847.00    SVdP:$705.00 
Children’s Env:$163.53         Archdiocesan Coll:$50.00 
Misc:$200.00 
 

TOTAL COLLECTION: $14,721.56 
Thank you for your continued support! 

The Sick of our Parish — Enfermos de Nuestra 
Parroquia: Pat Mansfield, Guy Inglis, Judy Reese 
 

Died in Christ — Murio en Cristo: Delores Barrios, D.J. 
August, Miguel Angel Murillo 

    

INTERCESSIONS 
    PLEASE PRAY FOR…. 
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EUCHARISTIC APOSTLES OF DIVINE MERCY 
 

   The Eucharistic Apostles of Divine Mercy will have 
religious articles (rosaries, holy medals, etc.) available 
for a donation next Sunday, March 6th. Please come 
by and check gifts for baptisms, first communion,  
birthdays and other occasions. 

 

PARENTAL NOTIFICATION 
 

• The Problem:  
Did you know? In California, a girl under 18 years of 
age cannot get a flu shot, a cavity filled, or an aspirin 
dispensed by the school nurse without a parent 
knowing. BUT a surgical or medical abortion can be 
performed on a minor girl (under 18) without even 
informing one parent. 
• The Solution: Parental Notification 
Parental Notification will require that a parent be 
notified at least 48 hours before an abortion is 
performed on his or her daughter under the age of 18 
(with a judicial bypass for cases of parental abuse). 
• What can you do? 
Sign the petition! A representative from Defenders       
of Life will be located on the east side of the church 
next Sunday, March 6th after all Masses. Let’s  get 
California to join the other 36 states that have the 
Parental Involvement Law in effect. These states have 
experienced significant reductions in abortions. 

LENTEN PENANCE SERVICE 
 
 

   Be reconciled to God and to One Another by 
attending one of the following Penance Services to 
prepare celebrate the joy of the Resurrection at Easter. 
 

Monday, March 14             Our Lady of the Assumption 
Tuesday, March 15            San Buenaventura  Mission 
Wednesday, March 16                       St. Sebastian, SP 
Thursday, March 17        Our Lady of Guadalupe, SP 
Friday, March 18                             Sacred Heart 
Wednesday, March 23              Santa Clara, Ox 



 Esquina del Pastor  
 

   Hoy escuchamos a Jesús hablando de un árbol de higo, de cómo no era fructífero y necesitaba ser cortado. A 
medida que caminamos a través de la Cuaresma, tenemos que preguntarnos ¿qué tan fructíferos somos? La 
higuera probablemente se veía muy bonita con las hojas bonitas; pero como no era fructífera, era inútil. Podemos 
parecer como gente agradable y parecer muy interesantes con nuestras cosas religiosas, pero ¿qué tan fructíferos 
somos? ¿Hemos animado a otros a vivir el Evangelio con nuestro ejemplo? ¿Hemos perdonado o pedido perdón? 
¿Somos pacificadores? ¿Estamos adorando a Dios en plenitud de nuestro espíritu y en verdad y no en 
hipocresía? ¿Reflejan nuestras palabras y acciones nuestra fe en todo momento? Somos útiles a Dios? O inútil a 
Dios? 
   Ninguno de nosotros somos maldosos y muchos de nosotros hacemos cosas buenas y somos ejemplos de 
nuestra fe. Sin embargo, la Cuaresma es un tiempo de renovación y conversión. ¿Qué necesitamos para cambiar 
o dejar de lado para ser más fructíferos? 
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     MISA DEL MEDIODÍA, 12 P.M.                    

Reflexiones del Padre Carlos  
 
 

   Muchas veces a lo largo de la historia Jesús se hace el necesitado. Realmente Dios no nos necesita pero en 
momentos quiere nuestra colaboración. Eso le pasó a la Samaritana a quien Jesús le pidió agua. Jesús efectuó 
esta petición a alguien que representaba en cierta forma a un enemigo de su pueblo original. Sabemos que entre 
los samaritanos y los judíos las relaciones en esa época no eran las más cordiales. Vemos como al final de la 
historia la mujer es la que se encuentra beneficiada de la petición y la conversación con Jesús. Esa petición inicial 
la llevó a  liberar su vida de ataduras emocionales.  
   Jesús hace muchas veces lo mismo con nosotros. Se hace él que necesita algo para darnos una bendición 
inesperada. Muchas veces son cosas sencillas como voluntariado en un ministerio de la Iglesia, voluntariado 
social, etc. Cuando buscamos ayudar a una necesidad del Señor en nuestros hermanos parece que nosotros 
hacemos un favor, cuando en el fondo es Él quien nos llena de gracias con esas actividades. He tenido la 
experiencia de ver esto con algunas personas. Pienso en personas que han ido de misiones a “dar su tiempo y su 
esfuerzo”. La gran mayoría me han comentado que han recibido más de lo que han dado.  Valdría la pena estar 
alertas para ver en dónde Jesús nos dice, “necesito agua”, “necesito tu ayuda”. Allí puede ser el inicio de una gran 
bendición personal y comunitaria. Dios bendiga su semana.  

DISPENSARIO DE COMIDA 
 

   El próximo domingo 6 de Marzo es el primer domingo 
del mes. Por favor recuerden de traer comida enlatada 
para los necesitados y ponerlas en los barriles rojos 
situados afuera de las puertas de la iglesia. 
  Gracias a su generosidad hemos podido ayudar a 
muchas familias necesitadas. 

CENA CUARESMAL 

   Los viernes durante la Cuaresma varios 
ministerios del Sagrado Corazón preparan y 

sirven cenas sin carne en Biedermann Hall. Esta 
semana los cocineros son del Youth Ministry. Venga a 
disfrutar de compañerismo, una agradable cena y una 
noche libre de la cocina. La cena se sirve de 5:15-7:15.  

SANTA CLARA HIGH SCHOOL 
THE ROARING 20’S CASINO NIGHT  

 

  Santa Clara High School is hosting The Roaring 
20’s Casino Night on Saturday, March 5th, 2016 
from -10pm. Don your flapper finery, pinstripe 
suits and fedoras for an evening of fun benefitting 
SCHS athletics. Tickets are $40. The price 
includes: admission, gambling chips, food, 1 drink 
ticket & 1 raffle ticket. For more information or to 
RSVP please contact: 
 

palmisano@SantaClaraHighSchool.com. 

 

MEN’S RETREAT 
 

   Men, you are invited to attend a retreat at the Forrest           
Home Retreat Center in Ojai the weekend of March 4-6, 
2016 (beginning Friday night, ending Sunday morning).     
Join Catholic men just like yourself for a time of worship, 
fellowship, adoration, and fun. This annual retreat, coordinated 
by the men of our Lady of the Assumption Church, has 
changed the lives of many. All our welcome! Cost for the 
weekend is $175, which includes great food, and comfortable, 
warm cabins with bathrooms (no tents this year!). Any 
questions? Please don't hesitate to call Dave Lombardi at (805) 
815-5597 or Matt Demaria at (805) 558-3861. Flyers for 
registration may be picked up at the Sacred Heart rectory. 



CORDINADORES DE LITURGIA 
 

LECTORES:      
Jose Cancino     525-4327 
MINISTROS DE EUCARISTIA: 
Maria Lopez     433-1944 
Roberto Sanchez     448-9965 
UJIERES: 
José Arambula     647-1351 
SERVIDORES DEL ALTAR: 
Alicia Mendez     701-9406 
MINISTERIO DE MUSICA:   647-3235 
Dcn. Fernando Flores    Ext. 311 
CORO: 
Hector Reyes     701-2253 
BAUTIZOS:     647-3235 
Dcn. Fernando Flores    Ext. 311  
RICA (Iniciación Cristiana): 
Rosa Flores     701-7753 

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS MINISTRY:                525-0010 
Sandie Dominguez  
EUCHARISTIC MINISTRY COORDINATOR:              671-9911 
Fred Baskin 
INFANT BAPTISMS:                                                    382-6816 
Dcn. Phil Conforti   
LECTOR COORDINATOR:                                          644-4586 
Joann Abing 
LITURGY COORDINATOR:  647-3235 
MARRIAGE COORDINATOR:                                   
Carmen Gomez Lee                                                      647-4843 
 

 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK:                                            525-0010                 
Sandie Dominguez, Facilitator 
USHERS MINISTRY:                                                    647-4843 
Joe Lee 

MUSIC COORDINATOR:                                             279-7595 
Sarah Hardcastle 
CHILDREN’S CHOIR:                                                  766-1380 
Katie Manning 
 

R.C.I.A. ADULT ED:                                                     647-3235 

 

 

ORGANIZATIONS 
 
 

BIBLE STUDY      647-3235 
BOY SCOUTS   377-7840 
Bob  Camarillo 
BLUE ARMY OF OUR LADY OF FATIMA   620-0958 
Huguette Johnston 
CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP   647-9385 
Blanca Macias 
CUB SCOUTS    647-5641 
Therese Palmisano 
DETENTION MINISTRY   340-3983 
Rick Goulette 
EUCHARISTIC APOSTLES OF DIVINE MERCY   647-3086 
Bob & Zaida Worthley 
Vicky Spicer (Divina Misericordia)   202-9555 
FAMILY TO FAMILY   650-8557 
Nita Perkins 
FINANCE COUNCIL   659-3839 
Cindy Fanning 
GUADALUPANAS                                                         647-1609 
Amelia Mijares 
HOMELESSNESS COMMITTEE   647-3206 
Patrick Manning  
ITALIAN CATHOLIC FEDERATION   659-2255 
Carol Eller 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS   797-2298 
Joe Barajas, Grand Knight 
PARENT TEACHER COUNCIL   647-6174 
Anna Jordon, President 
POLISH COMMUNITY   659-3751 
Ed Osiadacz  
RESPECT LIFE   647-7306 
Wilhelmina Stoll 
SAFEGUARD THE CHILDREN   647-3235 
Liz Hoffman 
SENIOR ASSISTANCE   647-1842 
Barbara Rodriguez   
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL   216-2787 
Person on call 
WELCOMING MINISTRY   794-3623 
Dcn. John Barry  
JOVENES ADULTOS PARA CRISTO   889-3376 
(Young Adults for Christ) 
Gabriel Rodriguez, Coordinator   

SACRED HEART PARISH OFFICES 
 
 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL:                                       647-6174 
Christine Benner, Principal 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE:                            647-3235 
Sister Margaret Mary Scott, S.N.D., Director  Ext. 306 
 

HISPANIC MINISTRY (Ministerio Hispano):             647-3235 
Deacon Fernando Flores, Director  Ext. 311 
 

YOUTH MINISTRY:                                                      647-3235 
Justin Wilburn  Ext. 313 
 

PLANT MANAGER:                                   (Cell)         797-4474           
Don Mulville 
 

SCRIP OFFICE:                                                           647-0713 
Shaune Ramirez  

Read bulletin online at the Sacred Heart Church 
website: www.sacredheartventura.org. 

   Please email all bulletin announcements by Fridays              
at  5 p.m. (10 days before bulletin is distributed) to 

bulletineditor@sacredheartventura.org. 
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PARISH REGISTRATION OR  
CHANGE OF ADDRESS 

 

   If you are new in our Parish Community, in Jesus’ 
name we welcome you and hope along with us you will 
experience the touch of Jesus. If you have a new 
address or phone number please complete this form 
and place it in the collection basket or return it to the 
parish office so we can stay connected. The parish 
needs you; be counted. 
 

        NAME         

        ADDRESS  

        CITY   

        ZIP  

        PHONE  
□  Moving Out of Parish      □  New Registration 

□  Change of Address/Phone Number 


